
 

 

13 May 2020 

ARTC REF# 5-0000-240-EAP-00-LT-0081 

Erica can den Honert 

Director – Infrastructure Management  

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

12 Darcy Square 

Parramatta NSW 22150 

Dear Erica,  

Inland Rail – Parkes to Narromine – Submission of the Parkes to Narromine Traffic, 

Transport and Access Management Plan (TTAMP), Revision 3 

ARTC Inland Rail is pleased to provide the Parkes to Narromine (P2N) Traffic, Transport and Access 

Management Plan (TTAMP), Revision 3, to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) 

for information. The TTAMP has been updated to address outstanding issues, outlined in correspondence 

from DPIE to ARTC dated 6th March 2020 (the TTAMP Conditional Approval Letter) and has been 

approved by the P2N Environment Representative (Attachment 1).  

As noted in the TTAMP Conditional Approval Letter, the updated TTAMP is to be provided to the 

Department for information. Additionally, the TTAMP has been updated to Revision 3 on the Parkes to 

Narromine Planning Approvals website <https://inlandrail.artc.com.au/P2N-planning-approvals>.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Roisin Feeney (Senior Environment Advisor- P2N) at 

rfeeney@artc.com.au if you require any additional information.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Colin Forde 

Project Director – P2N  

  

https://artcinlandrail.au1.echosign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAALIs8fA5mC3ise52IiJIH3aSQ1kq2OXiZ
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Attachment 1- ER endorsement of TTAMP 
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